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13th December 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
 

Christmas Performances 
Thank you to all the children for entertaining us with the Christmas 
Performances this year.   
 

Christmas Panto – Friday 5th January 2018 
Please don’t forget to return your slips and money to school as soon as 
possible.  Please note that the Panto is for the whole school but the letter has 
only gone home with the eldest child. 
 

Windmill Hill Magazine 
Please note that the Windmill Hill News Magazine is available to view online.  
The address is - http://windmillhill.online/windmill-hill-news-magazine/.  
 

Family Christmas Survival Guide 
Please find on our website a document about how to survive Christmas!  It 
offers advice on dealing with the extra stress that Christmas brings and 
provides numbers of agencies that can help with any worries you may have at 
this time of year.  It can be found under Useful Web Links on our website. 
 

Christmas Market 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Christmas Market on Friday and to 
everyone who donated items.  Everyone appeared to have fun and it is safe to 
say that Christmas has well and truly arrived at Windmill Hill!  
 
Thank you especially to the Friends of Windmill Hill for organizing the market.  
This was our first Christmas Market and it was a resounding success.  I look 
forward to seeing it grow each year.   
 
If you would like to join the Friends of Windmill Hill and help them prepare for 

the next fundraiser, please contact the office for more information. 
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Finally…. 
 

School closes at 1.30pm on Friday 15th December for Christmas. 
 
We look forward to seeing you back at school on Thursday 4th January 2018. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all  
a peaceful and happy Christmas and  

a prosperous new year. 
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